
Lockport  Nursery Newsletter 
 
Week 30  March 4—8, 2024 
 
Dr. Seuss 

INTRODUCING: Come, Go 

LANGUAGE AND 
READING: 
 

CONCEPT: 
 
During concept this 
week, we will use 
some engineering 
skills as we stack Dr. 
Seuss’s hats.  We have 
a few games to play 
and some group 
activities.  We will 
pattern using fish.   
 
The children are 
counting up to 20 
daily.  Ask them to 
count for you on the 
way to school! 
 
We will continue to go 
off the shelves. 

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
We have so many 
crafts to create this 
week.  Each day our 
craft will correspond 
with the book we read.   
 
For The Lorax we will 
make Truffula Trees. 
 
Fish bowls will be 
made for the book 
One Fish, Two Fish, 
Red Fish, Blue Fish. 
 
Seuss Socks will be 
created for Fox in 
Socks. 
 
 
 

PARENT NOTES: 
 
 
 
Please let us know if 
your child is 
attending Spring 
Break. 
 
 
Please return your 
child’s report card 
signed.  Thank you 
for those that have 
already turned it in. 

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

Happy Reading!     
 

Miss Ashley and Miss Katrina 


